STATE LAND OFFICE
Santa 95, HNew Mexico

GUY SHEPARD

COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC LANDS

September 13, 1949

Mr. Roy A. Yarbrough
c/o 0il Conservation Commission
Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Roy:

Several months ago we cancelled a lease in the name
of K. A. Nipper. This lease covered the SWiSWi
of Sec. 21-205~28E. :

According to our records, back on February 7, 1945
there was a well drilled on it and, according to
information received, the well was capable of making
nine million cubic feet of gas per day, but was shut
in as there was no pipe line facilities.

Would like to have you look into tihe matter of tnis
well and advise as to your findings.

Yours very truly

GUY SHEPARD
COMMISSIQNER OF PUBLIC.LANDS

-

Leo E. Schutz, Supervi

LES/bh 0il and Gas Division




